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Date: September 10th, 2024
TO:  Greenfield Board of Works and Public Safety
RE:  Resignation of Lt. Isaiah Ernst
 I am requesting the Board of Works to accept the Resignation of Lt. Isaiah Ernst.  Lt. Ernst will be resigning his position with the Greenfield Police Department with his last day being September 27th, 2024. Lt. Ernst will be accepting an employment opportunity out of state.  We thank him for his service to the City of Greenfield and wish him well.
Respectfully,

Chief Brian Hartman 
“To protect and serve the citizens of Greenfield”

